
 

       

      

 

27 January 2021 

 

Dear Tim, 

On behalf of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee (‘the Committee’), I 

would like to thank you and your colleagues for attending our meeting on 21 January to discuss 

the role of the Trade and Agriculture Commission (‘the Commission’).  

We found your contributions both informative and insightful, and we look forward to the 

publication of the Commission’s report in due course.  

As agreed during the meeting, it would be helpful if you could provide the Committee with further 

details on the criteria used to select Members of the Senedd and Members of the UK Parliament to 

attend the Commission’s October 2020 roadshow events. 

I look forward to receiving a response from you in due course. 

The Committee wishes you well with your future endeavours. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mike Hedges MS 

Chair of Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Tim Smith, 

Chair, Trade and Agriculture Commission 


